
1

Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Ryan-Kessler, Shea
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 12:30 PM
To: Logsdon, Jeremy
Subject: MSW Update

Dear Dr. Logsdon, 
 
I am emailing you to update and inform you of my recent acceptance into the MSW program at WKU. I 
want to thank you once again for all your support and encouragement! It means a lot to me! I hope 
you are doing well! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shea Ryan-Kessler. 


